
PARENTS AND FRIENDS NEWS 

TERM 3 

 

Email P&F on: shsl.pnf@catholic.tas.edu.au 

 

Dinner Meeting-Tuesday 26th August. 

You are invited to a Dinner Meeting to be held at the Cock and Bull 
Hotel, 7.00pm for a casual, social meeting. There will be no formal 
agenda just general discussion on P&F news/ideas 

 

Rock and Roll Night            

One of the rewards working on the P&F committee is watching St Albies Hall fill 
up with school children and their families, dancing having fun with their friends 
and listening to quality entertainment from our fabulous Music teacher, Mr Nas. 

 

The Rock and Roll Night was great, thank you for coming along and supporting 
this event, although once the children know it’s on I’m sure you don’t have a 
choice. Mr Nas works for weeks preparing the children with old and new dance 
moves and spends his time setting up. What would we do without you????-thank 
you. Thank you to Fiona, Tracy, Kelly and grade 6 students for setting up and 
I’m sure we packed up in record time thanks everyone. Thank you Maree, Helen 
and Mr Hood for door sales and Rachael the kids loved the prize bags. The 
funds raised from this night go to the Music department, this year raising 
$1791.00. 

  



 

 

Rock and Roll Family Fun 

       

    

              

                



Mid- Year Raffle                       

A very big thank you for supporting the P&F Mid-Year Raffle 

We raised $1597.00. 

Much appreciation and thanks goes to our sponsors as all the prizes were 
donated: 

 Hollybank Tree Tops Adventure 

 Allan’s Garden Centre Prospect 

 AMF Bowling- Rozanne Nichols 

 Entertainment Club Membership 

 

Raffle winners were: 

1st Prize-Dowde Family 

2nd Prize- Oscar Mansell 

3rd-6th Prizes- Nicholas Brown, Leon, Eboni Sydes and Sue Byrne 

7th Prize- Maive Rickerby 

Congratulations 

 

Coming Soon 

Have your say, Share your thoughts, what do you want SHS Parents& Friends to 
be? 

A P&F Survey coming soon so please take a minute to participate and help shape 
an important element of our school. 

 

 



Market on the Green and Walk a Thon  

Sunday 9th November 

On the Oval 

9.30am-1.30pm 

Bookings are now available and selling fast. Please reserve your stall to avoid 
missing out. Stalls are $20.00 or $10.00 if you have your own trestle table. For 
more information contact Tracy on 0419 568 598. 

A Walk a Thon will also be held on Market Day, organised by P&F and the Grade 
5 children. Funds raised from this event will support the Grade 5 charity 
project Sheltabox. More details to come. 

 

 

 

 

Remaining P&F Meeting Dates for 2014 

September 23rd 

October 28th  (AGM and General Meeting) 

November 25th 

Being involved with P&F gives you the opportunity to hear first-hand school 
developments, new projects and events. P&F needs parent involvement to ensure 
ongoing social, school events and important fundraisers to support learning in 
the classrooms. If you would like to be apart of the P&F executive for 2014-
2015 come to the October AGM as all positions become vacant and a new 
executive is elected.  

 

Entertainment Club 

This is your last chance to purchase an Entertainment 
Membership through Sacred Heart. Only 3 weeks to go. 
Contact Rebecca on 0418 721 952 for further details or 

collect a form from the office. 


